COMMUNICATIONS update
AAPLOG should be the go to source for medical professionals looking to locate information about the effects of abortion on women, as well as looking to connect with like-minded Hippocratic Colleagues.  
We have a ways to go to meet that goal.
We are re-evaluating our communications strategy with the goal of effective communications to all of our audiences:   physicians, other medical professionals, students, legal and policy communities, and the general public.  We hope to be able to begin implementing some much needed changes in our website management, social media communications, text availability and other areas to make AAPLOG information more relevant and readily accessible.
With tremendous thanks to a donor, we have some money to help with much needed updates to our communications with you and with the legal, medical and policy communities.  But, we need your help to meet our goal.  Please consider this communications update need in your year-end giving.  Donate here.
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